
From:   Paul Grandinetti   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   November 15, 2007

Subject:   FCC File# 0349-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Ms. Nguyen:

 I am responding to your correspondence of October 11, 2007, concerning the above-identified
experimental application of L-G Communications, Inc.  Please cancel this application.       
            
 I will attempt to enter this request into L-G Communications, Inc.?s application.  To the extent that
effort is unsuccessful, please consider this letter a request to cancel the application.     

 If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us.

       Sincerely yours,

       /s/   

       Paul Grandinetti
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